
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd July 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Loose Parts Collection – Friday 16th July 2021 
 

As part of our OPAL initiative we are collecting new loose parts for use at 
playtimes. Loose parts are usually not brand new items. They are used, unwanted 
items that you have at home and no longer need. 

On Friday 16th July 2021 we will have tables set up on the KS1 playground next to 
the gazebo where donations can be left with a member of staff at morning drop-
off.  

 
Loose Parts needed: 
Pipes 
Guttering 
Sand pit toys (spades, buckets) 
Small world toys (playmobile) 
Crates 
Tarpaulin 
Baskets 
Sacks 
Fence panels 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Savvides 
OPAL Team 
 


